
Notice to Authors  
 
 
A request concerning transfer of copyrights of previously published articles 
 
The Human Ergology Society is currently building up a digital archive of previously 
published materials in “Journal of Human Ergology” (JHE) from the inaugural issue in 
order to make it available for the public via the internet without charge. The archive 
will be placed on J-STAGE, operated by the Japan Science and Technology Agency. In 
moving forward with this project, the society needs to obtain permission from copyright 
holders (Japanese Copyright Law Articles 21-28). 
 
With regard to the articles published in earlier years in which ownership of 
the copyrights is unclear, the society would like to obtain the reproduction 
rights (Japanese Copyright Law Article 21) and the public transmission 
rights (Japanese Copyright Law Article 23) from the copyright holders in 
order to promptly make the electronic archives public for use by researchers. 
Copyright holders, who wish not to grant the reproduction and public 
transmission rights to the society, are requested to contact the society at the 
address noted below before December 31st, 2009. In the event the society is 
not contacted, the matter will be processed as the permission is granted to 
the society. 
 
Please note that the copyright transfer being requested at this time is for the 
purpose of making JHE electronically available to the public, and thus, 
authors will be allowed to use the materials without permission for their own 
research purposes. 
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